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ERB's Comprehensive Testing Program
May 4th-6th - Grades 2-7

Dear Parents,

Students in grades 2-7 will be taking ERB's Comprehensive Testing
Program (CTP) this week. The CTP is an achievement assessment
produced by ERB-a not-for-profit member organization that has
provided student assessment services for over 90 years.

The CTP is a summative assessment of learning achievement. Its
purpose is to identify the academic strengths and weaknesses of both
individual students and groups of students. This enables CKS to make
informed decisions about programs, curriculum, and resources to best
meet students' needs.

The CTP is comprised of individual subtests to assess different
subject areas. The subtests your student takes will vary depending on
your student's current grade level. The questions on each CTP
subtest are further classified into content strands or domains that
identify the specific skill each question is designed to measure.

You will receive an Individual Subscore Report that will describe your
student's CTP performance on different subtests and content strands.
You will receive Scale Scores, Percentiles, and Stanines that display
your student's relative performance on each subtest when compared
to various norm groups. The Student Profile Analysis will display your
student's content mastery scores on each subtest and content strand.

http://www.cks.org
https://www.quispicanchi.org/


Student Tips
Get a good night's sleep each night. (There will not be any homework
during testing.)
Eat a balanced breakfast, and bring a snack and water to school each
day.
Be positive and confident. (These tests are not for a grade. They are
used to support your learning.)

Please contact me with any questions. We are looking forward to a wonderful
week!

Go Crusaders!

Dr. Bosco
Principal

The Dallas Parochial League has been
given permission by the Diocese of Dallas
to proceed with scheduling their
2021 DPL fall sports programs. 

Please find the following DPL fall sports
registration forms attached. (Click on the
sport.)

Cheerleading – current 7th grade girls
(registration form due May 7th)

Girls Volleyball – current 4th, 5th, 6th,
and 7th grade girls (registration form due
May 14th)

Football – current 4th, 5th, 6th and
7th grade boys (registration form due May
14th)

If your son or daughter is interested in
playing on a Christ the King Catholic
School sponsored DPL fall sports team
please have them return the
appropriated registration form or forms
to the school or athletic office.

The awareness of Mary in a
Catholic school makes it a
home. In May we take extra time
to celebrate Mary, mother of
God and mother of the Church,
who inspires us each day with
her trust, fortitude, compassion,
grace, and faith in God. Her
powerful intercession has been a
constant theme in the lives of
many great saints, as well as in
our own lives. We ask Mary to
watch over all of our CKS
mothers, grandmothers, aunts,
and special friends who have
been mother figures in our lives. 

https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/43279874-d2c1-48cf-a4e5-771a01bbdebc.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/1ce0f6aa-be6c-4598-8814-b95670d9dab9.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/171e2e42-ca20-4b74-a847-8851c15bdcc3.pdf


Click here to learn more

5th & 6th grade students will be
creating personal hygiene kits &
education kits, learning about the
culture, and engaging in social
justice activities this month.

​Updates to come!

SAVE THE DATE -
​2021 CKS Crusader Classic Golf
Tournament

When:  Monday, June 14th
               1pm - start
               11:30-12:45 - Registration
and lunch

Where: Texas Rangers Golf Club -
Arlington, Texas

Registration:  Registration will open on
or about May 1st. Please check further
emails for registration information or
follow us on Twitter
@CKSCrusaderGolf

Congratulations to all of our
students who celebrated their
First Communion on Saturday!
A big thank you to Fr. Tony, Fr.

Ryan, and the 2nd grade
teachers.

https://www.quispicanchi.org/


VACATION BIBLE CAMP
- August 2-5, 9:30-
Noon, Christ the King
Community
Center, Volunteers
Needed
IT’S ON! 4K/DK to rising 3rd
graders won’t want to miss this
back-to-school community-building
event. 

We are now accepting
volunteers. This is a great way to
get involved and meet other
parents in our community.
Whether you can volunteer one
day or all four days, your help is
very much appreciated. Make
plans now to join the fun! 

Volunteers can Register Now.

NOTE: Space is
limited. This is the only way to
guarantee a spot for your child. We will
open registration to all Christ the King
students and parishioners after our
volunteer spots have been
filled and their kids have been
registered. There is a nursery for
volunteers that need it. 
 
Thanks, 
Jen Bryarly
2021 VBS Director

If you have any questions, please shoot me an
email (jenbryarly@gmail.com) or text -
214-289-5960.

Updated School
Calendar:

Click here

2021-2022

CKS E-Learning
Guidelines

Updated

CKS COVID-19
Response
Updates

https://vbspro.events/p/events/ctkdallasvbs2021
mailto:jenbryarly@gmail.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/168952da-5b36-491d-b5eb-7cd37685bde9.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/168952da-5b36-491d-b5eb-7cd37685bde9.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/ff463ccb-03d6-4d0a-8e02-aa359e5beae4.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/dde17ea9-ddae-4c7f-afe1-d5702578580a.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/dde17ea9-ddae-4c7f-afe1-d5702578580a.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/dde17ea9-ddae-4c7f-afe1-d5702578580a.pdf
http://www.cks.org/about-us/covid-19.cfm
http://www.cks.org/about-us/covid-19.cfm


Tentative Dates

Click here

CKS Spiritual
Resources -
Click Here

Click here for Updates:
Texas Department of

Health and Human
Services

CKS Admin. Weekly Newsletter Submissions

The CKS Admin. News is sent to CKS families from Dr. Bosco and Dr. O'Sullivan. Please
submit information that you would like included in the next newsletter via email to
cksnews@cks.org by Thursday, May 6th, at 12noon for the May 10th publication.

Christ the King Catholic School | 214-365-1234 | www.cks.org

STAY CONNECTED

 ​  ​

https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/ff463ccb-03d6-4d0a-8e02-aa359e5beae4.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/ff463ccb-03d6-4d0a-8e02-aa359e5beae4.pdf
http://www.cks.org/about-us/spiritual.cfm
http://www.cks.org/about-us/spiritual.cfm
https://www.dshs.state.tx.us/coronavirus/
https://www.facebook.com/cksdallas
https://twitter.com/cksdallas

